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We will tell the Scottish Government about what the law         

called the Mental Health Act should be like in future                                

for autistic people and for people with learning disability   

We need to know about people’s experiences of the 

Mental Health Act by 30th November 2018 

Please take part in the review if you are 

a person with learning disability 

an autistic person 

an unpaid carer  

a professional  

 
We may be able to meet you 

Watch videos, read 

information or do a survey at 

www.irmha.scot  

You can ask a member of staff 

to contact us for you 

You might contact us on                                              

0131 313 8744 or 

irmha.scot@nhs.net  
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